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Antonia Hover

From: Office Of Commissioner Clark
Sent: Monday, November 04, 2019 1:39 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Docket # 201901131  REQUEST FOR FULL HEARING

Good afternoon, 
 
Please place this email in Docket No. 20190131 
 
Best regards, 
 
Hannah E. Barker 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399  
(850) 413-6004 
 
 
 
From: Larry King [mailto:larrykingatty@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 04, 2019 9:23 AM 
To: Office Of Commissioner Graham 
Cc: Office Of Commissioner Clark 
Subject: Docket # 201901131 REQUEST FOR FULL HEARING 
 
 
Dear Chair Graham, 
 
The Florida Public Service commission should provide Florida utility customers a fair determination based upon a 
complete record by allowing a full evidentiary hearing on proposed rules 25-6.030 and 25-6-031. 
 
The hearing is being rushed for no apparent reason . This is a complex matter and the rules have not been fully vetted. 
The Office of Public counsel to do their job representing the citizenry of Florida needs to be allowed to present a full and 
unlimited record for you to consider in your decision making process. Florida citizens need full transparency. Only full 
transparency in the rule making process will allow Florida citizens to understand the storm hardening projects they will pay 
for for many years. 
 
I request these rules be reconsidered to ensure that more citizens be allowed to participate in these game changing rules 
that burden citizens with paying upfront for storm hardening projects and allow shareholders to profit from it. 
 
Forty three years as an attorney has taught me one firm rule. A deliberative body never errs by having to much 
information. 
 
Thank You. 
 
Alfred L. King Jr. (Larry) 
420 Gulf Blvd #205 
Indian Rocks Beach FL 33785 
 
I request the clerk to add this letter to docket # 20190131 




